
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
NOTICE is  hereby given that
the  Borough  Council  of  the
Borough  of  Franklin  Park,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania,  will  hold  two
public  hearings  on
Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at
8:00 p.m. prevailing local time,
at the Franklin Park Municipal
Building, 2344 West Ingomar
Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15237, to
consider  the  following
conditional use applications:
Conditional Use Application
CU-24-05-01  submitted  by
Scot  Kurtz,  Architect  PC  for
conditional  use  approval  for
improvements  proposed  to
the existing nursery known as
A  &  N  Garden  and
Greenhouse on the property
located at 2130 Reis Run Road
in the R-2 Zoning District.
Conditional Use Application
CU-24-06-02  submitted  by
Paul Diges for conditional use
approval  to  allow  a  1740
square foot detached garage
to  be  constructed  on  the
property  located  at  2465
Henry Lane in the R-1 Zoning
District. The applications may
be  examined  during  regular
business hours in the office of
the Building Inspector/Zoning
Officer. All persons interested
in this matter are invited to be
present at the above time and
place  and  you  will  have  an
opportunity to be heard. If you
are a person with a disability
and  require  special
accommodations  to
effectively  participate  in  the
meeting, please contact Rege
Ebner,  Borough  Manager,  at
rebner@franklinparkboroug
h.us or 412-364-4115

Cathy L. Krummert
Borough Secretary


